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PLAINVILLE RECYCLING AND SOLID WASTE COMMISSION 

Regular Meeting 
January 12, 2017 

7:00 pm 
Room 200, Municipal Center 

 
 
PRESENT: The following members were present: Marie Cassidy, Rebecca Ireland, 
Richard Ireland, George Fensick, Kathy Cole, Wayne Fish 
 
 
ABSENT: None 
 
I.  Call To Order 
  
 The meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm by Richard Ireland, Chairman. 
 
II. Guest Speaker 
  

None 
 
 
III.  Minutes 
  
            Motion to approve December 8, 2016 minutes as written: George Fensick  
 Second: Marie Cassidy 
 
 All in Favor 4 to 0 1 abstains Wayne Fish Minutes Accepted 
 
  
IV.      Bills and Communications 
 

1. Deb Tompkins was not present at the meeting.  
 

V. Old Business 
 

1. Apartment Recycling – Wayne reported his landlord is still not recycling. 
Rich and Deb to follow up with the Town Manager. 

 
2.  Battery Recycling– Rich and Becky found a company that will recycle all 

household batteries. They would provide the container and pay for 
shipping back to them. The cost for the recycling box is $70.00. Deb to 
check with the Town Council and Robert to see if they would be willing to 
pay for one box as a test to see if the Town residents would use it. Rich to 
invite Robert to attend next meeting to discuss further. 

 
             4. Paint Recycling – next goal to work on.  

 
 5. Mattress and Paint Recycling – ongoing 
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 6. Kids Earth Day Recycling Contest – To be addressed in early 2018. 
 

 
VI. New Business 
 
             1. Sneaker Recycling – Rich to look into it. 
 
 
VII.     Adjournment 
 
           Motion to Adjourn by: Marie Cassidy 
           Second: Rebecca Ireland 
  
           All in Favor 6 to 0           Motion passes, meeting adjourned at 7:27 pm. 
           
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Jennifer Dahlstrom 
Jennifer Dahlstrom 
Recording Secretary 


